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School Leaders 

Assembly 

Kindy Transition 
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9th December 

Presentation Night     

6-00pm  

 

Intensive 
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16th 
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School Leaders Assembly 

This Friday we will be holding our school 

leaders assembly and transition graduation. This 

assembly allows our potential school leaders to 

speak to the whole school to express why they 

think they should be considered as a worthy 

representative of our school.  The assembly 

will start at 11:00am, parents and caregivers are 

welcome to attend and are invited to a small 

morning tea after our assembly. 

Intensive Swimming 

Our swimming will be held in the last two 

weeks of  school at a cost of $25 per students. 

Our students will have 12 swimming lessons in 

total. During our learn to swim all students will 

travel to Bingara and participate in 2 swimming 

lessons each day. The lessons will be separated 

by lunch and a break.  

 

Students are asked to come to school in their 

swimmers with their school uniform over the 

top. The students are also expected to wear 

shoes and socks. The students will be getting 

dressed before they return to school so they 

need to have their underwear in their bags.  

 

All students must have a swim shirt or rashie. 

 

As we are there for the majority of the day 

student need to pack their lunch, recess and a 

water bottle. When packing lunches please 

remember we will not have access to fridges or 

heating facilities. 

 

Our first day is this Thursday.  Please 

return permission note and money by 

Wednesday morning at the latest.   

Kindergarten Transition 
This Friday 4th December will be the last 

whole day transition for our 2016 kindergarten 

students.   

In addition our transition students will be 

presented their graduation certificates at our 

School Leaders and Transition Graduation 

Assembly. 

Christmas Hamper 

Once again the P & C will raffle a Christmas 

hamper to be drawn at  presentation evening.  

We are seeking donations of items to create 

the hamper.  Last year people were very 

generous, we had a wonderful range of prizes 

to be raffled.  Any donations would be 

appreciated. These donations can be dropped 

off at the school.  If you have any chocolates in 

your donation please let one of the staff know 

so we can make sure that they are refrigerated. 

Once again we thank you for your support. 

Dog Safety Day 

Last Thursday  a Pet Safe instructor along with 

her lovely dog visited K/1/2 students.  

The session taught our children dog awareness 

skills, how to approach dogs and what to do in 

difficult situations.  Understanding dog 

behaviour and the way to approach them is a 

very important skill for children to learn. We 

hope that these skills may assist our students 

to stay safe  around dog. 

Cyber Safety 

Last Thursday the primary class learnt about 

cyber safety from our local Police Officer 

Senior Constable Paul Drozdsweski. This was a 

very informative session and gave our students 

the knowledge to make  informed decisions 

about  their digital activities.  

K/1/2 News 

This week K/1/2  will be starting a unit on 

Christmas.  

In class we will be learning  narrative texts, this 

week students will be constructing their own 

narrative text to share with the new 

Kindergarten students on Friday. The classes 

grammar focus is Antonyms.  

Kindergarten will be revising all letter names 

and sounds. 

Library Days   
Wednesday– Infants Class 

Friday -Primary Class 

Sport             
Wednesday 
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ANZAC Spirit– Amber 

Super Sport–  Shae & Cameron 

During maths this week all student will be learning about time. 

Students can practice this skill by reading the time to the hour 

or half hour. 

So far this term K/1/2 students have enjoyed learning about 

transport, how it has changed over time and how it helps us 

everyday. This week students will finish designing and making 

their own form of transport. 

Due to swimming and presentation night practice students will 

only have spelling words and home readers for homework for 

the rest of the year.  Students are reminded to return home 

readers every day. 

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact me at 

school.   Mrs James 

Presentation Night 

Our end of year presentation night will be held in the Delungra  

Community Hall  on Wednesday  evening 9th December.  All 

students need to be at the hall by 5:45 pm so they can get ready 

for our 6:00pm start.  At the conclusion of the presentation 

night program there will be a short supper.  All families are 

asked to bring a plate of food to share for supper as we have 

done in previous years. 

Students are to attend presentation night in full school uniform. 

It would also be a good idea for students to have something to 

eat before they attend presentation night . 

 Photo Gallery  

Annual Koala Visit  For the third year in a row we have 

had Koalas visit our Gum trees, this year is very special 

because we had a mother and baby at school last Friday. 

     K/1/2 students 

working on their 

transport project. 

 

K/1/2 Dog Safety Day 


